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Greetings,             August 2011 

We held our annual general meeting of The Fold’s board early in the month and it was a 
productive meeting.  We had done a lot of work on the second home prior to the meeting, so the 
board members could see how the home would be laid out and our vision for the second family.  
A lot of painting was done and donated carpet squares glued down. It really looked fantastic 
after all that work. It almost looks ready to move in. However, we still need the funds to install 
the electric and finish the plumbing.  We also need to raise an additional $1500 per month in 
order to support the second household.  Please pray about becoming a supporter of our second 
household. 

Baby lucky turned 2 this month. He really enjoyed his cupcake.  Maria and Piet each lost two 
baby teeth.  We also had more play items donated for the playground. The little ones really like 
those see-saws.   

 

We have some new friends, Mick and Lynn. Mick has come out two Saturdays to work on 
finishing one of the large pieces of playground equipment. His wife Lynn has really bonded with 
our children and has offered to come out and help with their education. We have a few other 
friends who are also interested in helping with the education. This is another area where we 
really need additional funding.  Piet and Lucky who are 11 and 9, are in the 2nd and 1st grade.  
They were not taken to school in their earlier years.  We’re doing after school tutoring and need 
about $500 additional funds per month to cover this cost as our volunteers cannot be with us on 
a daily basis.  

We had more meat donated this month by some good friends.  We had Mary and Carole visiting 
us when the meat arrived, so they were happy to help cut up some of the meat for a stew for the 
family. Our children really enjoy the stew. 

 



We had a church group out helping us for a second time. 
They cleared out some brush and small trees in the 
anticipation of building a wall for kicking a soccer ball 
against and for tennis ball practice.  They also played with 
the children and everyone had a very good time. We really 
appreciate their interest in what we’re doing. 

Spring has just arrived and the grass will be growing soon. 
We have the use of a tractor and slasher for use on the 
large fields. However, our small lawn mower has pretty 
much died from over use.  We desperately need a new 

mower for the small jobs around the building and in the children’s playground. We have gotten 
estimates of approximately $600 for a mid range quality mower. Please pray about helping with 
this item. 

For our American friends, the goodsearch website has been modified and updated with new 
benefits.  You can now register with them and gain recognition as a supporter for our cause, 
track your personal earnings and get early notifications on discounts and deals with the on-line 
shopping side of the website. All causes that have more than 10 people registering by 
September 30th will be entered to win $500.  Here is the website link, just tell them you want to 
support Prince Ministry in South Africa.   http://www.goodsearch.com/      

With our new site registration, you can track your earnings and tell others how much you have 
raised. Plus, you can enhance your status as a supporter of your cause by earning points and 
badges from your actions on the site. You can think of this page as your personal philanthropic 
profile! In 2011, Goodsearch has grown the number of merchants on GoodShop by 25% to a 
total of 2,500. Plus, they now have over 100,000 coupons daily to help you save money and 
help us earn donations at the same time 

 
Prayer requests: . Funding to support our second children’s home, funding for an alternative 
schooling situation, and funds for a new lawn mower. 
 
Praises: Our second children’s home soon to be a reality.  All the visitors who have come and 
helped us out. 

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
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